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FALL 2014
DMF Talks/Special Events

Bluegrass and Beyond Concerts:
John Jorgenson Quintet
January 22, Doors Open 6:30 pm, Powerhouse*

DMF Talks: Ben Kamin, author of
Dangerous Friendships, speaking about Martin 
Luther King, his closest friends, and the secrets kept 
from the public. 
January 26, 6:00 - 8:00 pm, Powerhouse

Bluegrass and Beyond Concerts:
Claire Lynch Band
March 6, Doors Open 6:30 pm, Powerhouse

Bluegrass and Beyond Concerts:
The Rail Splitters
Date TBD, Powerhouse

Beach Clean Up hosted by Del Mar Foundation, 
Keep Del Mar Clean and Rotary Club of Del Mar
April TBD, Powerhouse

DMF Talks: Dr. Jan Karsleder, Salk Institute, 
speaking on the aging process in “Living Long, Living 
Well”
June 8, 6:00 - 8:00 pm, Powerhouse

* Powerhouse Community Center
   1658 Coast Blvd., Del Mar, CA 92014

Young Del Mar

Del Mar Parent 
Workshop with 
speaker
Susie Walton
Topic: “Operation Well-
Balanced Kids”
January 27, 6:30 - 8:00 pm
Del Mar Heights Elementary School auditorium

Parents’ Night Out 
February 3, 6:30 - 9:30 pm, Zel’s Del Mar

Trip to the Tropics:
A children’s
cultural event
March 8, Check-in 2:30 pm
Powerhouse

Parents’ Night Out 
April 1, 6:30 - 9:30 pm, Hotel Indigo

Easter Egg Hunt 
April 4, 11:00 am
Seagrove Park

Parents’ Night Out 
May 5, 6:30 - 9:30 pm, Location TBD

Twilight Concerts

DMF TalksSpecial Projects

Grants
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HOW TO CONTACT US:
Del Mar Foundation
P.O. Box 2913 • Del Mar, CA 92014
Office: 225 9th St., Del Mar
(858) 635-1363 • (858) 750-5883 Cell

info@delmarfoundation.org

Visit our website www.delmarfoundation.org

INTERESTED IN OUR 
EVENTS?

Join our email list today 
to receive notifications 

of the events listed 
above and more.  Visit 
our website to sign up.

OUR MISSION:   To promote civic 
pride and cohesiveness, acquire and 
preserve open space, improve beaches 
and parklands, raise and grant funds, 
and sponsor diverse cultural programs 
and community events in Del Mar.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Judd Halenza, President
Bob Gans, Vice President

Michael Halpern, Treasurer

Richard Bockoff
Robin Crabtree
Karla Deerinck 
Kelley Huggett
Steve Lutz
Julie Maxey-Allison

Bill Morris
Carol Ostroff 
Ira Sharp
Donna Shaw
T. Pat Stubbs

Visit www.delmarfoundation.org for more information



Our Thanks and Appreciation
to the 2014 Summer Twilight Concert Sponsors

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

Giving comes in many forms in Del Mar. 
Some give generously of their time as 
volunteers, some donate to specific projects 
or programs, and some contribute to the 
general fund or to building our endowment 
and many of you give in multiple ways. 

No matter what your choice of giving, the Del Mar 
Foundation thanks you for your contribution. We know 
that you have many fine choices for investing your time 
and philanthropic dollars, and we are grateful to be one 
of them. 

This year our fundraising goal of $100,000 helps us cover 
the costs of our programs and operations. We are currently 
at $87,000. If you haven’t given yet, please consider 
a gift today of $50, $100 or more. Any amount helps 
us provide the events that you love:  Summer Twilight 
Concerts, Cultural Arts and Bluegrass Concerts, Children’s 
and Young Del Mar programs, DMF Talks presentations, 
grant-making, and special events like our bi-annual Beach 
Clean-up and Halloween Dog Parade. 

Together we create a vibrant Del Mar -  for today and 
tomorrow.

Happy Holidays Del Mar!

Incoming President: Judd Halenza
A few weeks ago, after two outstanding years as President, Jill 
Weitzen MacDonald gave me the gavel and I became President 
of the Del Mar Foundation. My goal as President is to continue 
expanding the good work that has been done by the Foundation in 
the past and to address new areas where we can have an impact 
in the future. My wife Susan and I have lived in Del Mar since 1969. 

During that time the community has grown, prospered and become a place we are 
proud to live in. Del Mar has always had a strong core of volunteers who helped 
make it what it is today. The Foundation is proud to be part of that core.  Our job 
in the future will be to meet many of the increasing needs of the community and 
to make Del Mar an even better place to live.

Goal: $100,000

$87,000

Outgoing President: Jill Weitzen MacDonald
At the end of October I completed my two year term as President of the Del Mar Foundation.  
During my 6 1/2 years as a member of the board, I have had the opportunity to work with so many 
outstanding members of the Del Mar community on a very wide range of projects and events. Each 
and every one of the volunteers I have met makes Del Mar a more treasured place to live and 
work and play. My appreciation and thanks extend to the board members and committee members 
who I have worked with, to Judd Halenza who, after two years as Vice President, succeeded me as 

President, to the wonderful staff members Karen Wilson and Jan Barnes, and to the many donors who support the 
organization’s efforts. Our future is bright because of all of you. 

Thank you Jill for your outstanding service to this community!

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S CORNER
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THANK YOU TO THESE 
LOCAL BUSINESSES FOR 
SUPPORTING THE
TWILIGHT CONCERTS

Americana
Bully’s Del Mar
Del Mar Family Dentistry
Del Mar Pizza
Del Mar Thoroughbred Club
En Fuego
Enlightened Fitness
Il Fornio
 

AND A SPECIAL THANKS TO:

City of Del Mar Community
  Services Department
City of Del Mar Public Works Department
Del Mar Junior Lifeguards
Volunteers from the Del Mar Foundation

For information on becoming a sponsor of the 2015 Summer Twilight Concert 
series, call 858.635.1363 or email the Del Mar Foundation at

concerts@delmarfoundation.org.

Jake’s Del Mar
L’Auberge
Pacifica Del Mar
Poseidon
Rendezvous 
Sbicca Del Mar
Zel’s Del Mar

We raise funds to pay for our programs and 
events and to make grants to organizations that 
better our community.  How much do we need 
each year? Our program budget is approximately 
$100,000 annually.  We need your help to 
continue our portfolio of free programs--Summer 
Twilight Concerts, cultural and social events for 
children and adults, DMF Talks--and to grant funds 
to support community needs such as the Birdwing 
Classroom and the restoration of the Library 
Mosaic Wall. If you have received this newsletter 
in your mailbox, you live or work within our service 
area.  A donation today will ensure that we 
continue to provide quality programming and free 
events for all residents.  Please donate to the Del 
Mar Foundation—your community foundation. 

Why do we fundraise? 

HELP US REACH OUR GOAL.  GIVE TODAY.
www.delmarfoundation.org 


